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A Two days faculty development program on  

Microsoft .Net Framework for Project Development Environment 

          

The department of Computer Science and Engineering conducted a Two day faculty 

development program, titled Microsoft .Net framework for project development 

Environment  under ISTE faculty chapter on 19
th

 and 20
th

 December 2015.  Dr. P. Nageswara 

Rao, the principal of the college is the chief guest for the inaugural session. In his key note 

addressing, stated that students imbibed with technology will attain right destiny.  The 

convener of the program Dr. S. Prem Kumar, HOD of CSE department enlightened the audience 

the importance of .Net in research and development.  The resource person Mr. P. Prasanna, 

demonstrated the critical problems and their solutions through .Net using ADO.Net and 

ASP.Net.  The practice sessions made faculty confident in grabbing the concepts and their real 

time implementation.  The FDP is a grand success which concluded with a valedictory function 

and feedback from faculty attended from various engineering colleges. 

 

 


